
Welcome to the 2020-2021 MBK After School Program!   

The program will be project based hands-on learning focused on Science, Technology, Engineering, Art, and Math  

(STEAM) activities along with literacy activities to motivate and support students in their learning. Activities 

include robotics, video game design, coding, animation, and 3D printing.   

We are excited to begin our MBK after-school program on Tuesday, December 8, 2020. Our program will run 

virtually on Zoom from 4:15pm - 5:45 pm. The program will follow our A, B, C Cohort schedule with flexibility to 

our full remote ABGS middle school students.  Students will follow their cohort schedule when attending MBK.  

Classes will be held online Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday of each week. Our first 1/2 hour will offer our 

students homework support and a Scholastic Literacy-based Reading Program. The following hour will be a 

STEAM program with Morrison Mentors. Mr. Segure will support our program with our ABGS student mentors.   

Orientation will be on Monday, December 7, 2020 at 5:00 pm to welcome back our returning students and our 

newcomers and their families.   

   


